Communication: C9
Committee of the Whole (PM)
December 6, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #3
To: Jacquelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] Development at Weston and Hwy 7/Official Plan Amendment Files OP.22.002 and OP.22.005

Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:04:57 AM

From: Touta Nanos [

Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 3:42 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Re: [External] Development at Weston and Hwy 7/Official Plan Amendment Files OP.22.002
and OP.22.005

Official Plan Amendment Files OP.22.002 and OP.22.005

Toula Nanos £k

Stay safe, stay healthy!
And be kind to each other!

On Nov 25, 2022, at 12:58 PM, clerks@vaughan.ca wrote:

Hi Toula,

If this item is on a current Committee of the Whole agenda, can you provide a file or
application number for your communication?

With that number we can then forward to the correct administrator of that meeting.

Thank you,

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario, L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

From: Tou'a Nanos I

Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 9:28 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Development at Weston and Hwy 7

| have been a resident in the area for over 25 years and so | have seen Woodbridge



change and grow during those years.

| am appalled what this government and the previous one, is doing to our once
beautiful municipality. Why so many developments? Why so little green space? Why
such high density of ugly but expensive, incredibly high condos?

The traffic is horrendous and nothing the city has done has eased the problem but only
made it worse.

And now you are planning all these new developments along highway 7? Who is
governing? The developers or the people? Where are we to go for shopping and
entertainment?

Your plans are for developments that will choke our city’s streets. Your diagrams are
not actually what you plan to build. This has been proven in the past. Too much
cement and not enough green, not to mention your plans to build on the green belt.

My husband and | are both strongly opposed to such high density development in
the area of Weston Rd and Hwy 7 and we believe you should listen to the residents
of Vaughan and their opposition.

Toula and George Nanos
. Olive Green Road
Woodbridge

Stay safe, stay healthy!

And be kind to each other!

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for
the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended
recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by
return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer,
including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of
this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly
prohibited.



